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Halse, Kirsten 
. . . - . . ... ..- - . . .- , . . . .... . 

From: Ian Stocks [ianstocks@apollo.com.au] 

Sent: Thursday, 8 March 2007 12:03 PM 

To: Adjudication 

Cc: Hiroshi Matsui; Nobumasa Fujiwara; Nick Shibata; Trevor Smith; Brian Cox; Billy Okamura; 
Chani Fletcher; Mikako Latimore 

Subject: Port Waratah Coal services Ltd Application (A30236 - A30238) and substitutions (A91033- 
A91 035) - interested party consultation. 

Dear sir. 

I refer to your letter of 28 February 2007 

On behalf of ldemitsu Australia Resources, we wish to advise that we fully support the applications as 
submitted by PWCS. 

Please note our preferred email address is as below. 

Regards 
Ian Stocks 

Ian Stocks 
General Manager Marketing. 
ldemitsu Australia Resources 
Tel61 7 3222 5624, 61 (0) 400 383 393 
ianstocks@apollo. com.au 


